
 

 

A VIRTUAL MEMBERS’ 

RECEPTION Via Zoom   
 

Wednesday 13 January 2021 at 6.30pm  

 

 

If you are missing the conviviality of the Club house, 

come join your fellow members at a virtual Members' Reception 

on Wednesday 13 January. Members will have the opportunity 

to mingle with different members as you are moved into Zoom 

breakout rooms throughout the evening. The Reception will be 

hosted by Committee member, Bob Smith who looks forward 

to seeing you. Have your glasses charged and join the 

Reception at 6.30pm, or at any time during the evening until 

9.00pm. Guests will be welcome provided that capacity 

remains available once Members' own bookings are allowed for 

 

 

 

These events are always great fun and offer members both old and new the  

opportunity to meet in the convivial atmosphere  

 

Registering in advance for the Members' Reception is recommended via the Club website 

www.oxfordandcambridgeclub.co.uk 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the event. 
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